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I am against putting meters on wells. The city and State need to stop nickel and 

diming its residents. We have historically been able to have wells drilled on rural 

properties and been able to utilize the water as needed to service the property 

residence needs. After hundreds of years of this status quo, why all of a sudden are 

you wanting to charge property owners for their well water? It feels like you are just 

looking for a revenue stream. I would suggest that instead of trying to charge for well 

use and create this unfair revenue stream, that you instead look at your expenses 

and make cuts. As individuals, we all have to work within a budget and make cuts. I 

would prefer to see the city follow our example and make cuts instead of looking to 

us residents, who are already feeling the financial strain. Putting meters on wells will 

create financial hardship for our community. Thank you.  


